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June 11, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Lou Colangelo 
General Manager, Operations and Engineering 
Toromont Energy Ltd. 
3131 Highway 7 West  
Concord ON  L4K 1B7 
 
Dear Mr. Colangelo: 
 
Re:  Application for Amendment of Electricity Generation Licence 
 Board File Number EB-2007-0636 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt on May 31, 2007 of the additional material that 
was requested in our letter dated May 25, 2007 regarding your application to 
amend Toromont Energy Ltd. electricity generation licence EG-2003-0163.   
 
You have requested that nine amendments be made to Schedule 1 of the 
licence.  The Board has questions related to two of the requested amendments:  
 

1. You have requested that EG-2003-0163 be amended to reflect that 
Toromont Energy Ltd. is the licensed operator of the Eastview Landfill Gas 
Energy Plant.  Ecotricity Guelph Inc. is the current licensed operator of the 
facility under licence EG-2004-0438.  Please explain the purpose of your 
requested amendment as there is already a licensed operator for the 
facility. 

2. You have requested that EG-2003-0163 be amended to reflect that 
Toromont Energy Ltd. is the licensed operator of the Woodward Digester 
Gas Power Plant.  Hamilton Renewable Power Inc. is the current licensed 
operator of the facility under licence EG-2006-0059.  Please explain the 
purpose of your requested amendment as there is already a licensed 
operator for the facility. 
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The Board will resume processing your application once the above information 
has been filed.  If the above information is not filed within 30 days of the date of 
this letter, the Board may close the file for this application. 
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an 
acknowledgement letter indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or 
order may be rendered. 
 
Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version 
in Word and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  
Electronic copies may be submitted on diskette or by e-mail to 
boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.   
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Violet Binette, Advisor 
at 416- 440-7674 or e-mail, Violet.Binette@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 Original Signed By 
 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
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